
 

 

 

December Edition 
 

The Girl Scout Cookie Season is right around corner! 

The 2024 Girl Scout Cookie Program begins on January 9. 

New Troop Cookie Managers are invited to a virtual 

training on January 3. On January 4 we will host a 

training refresh for “seasoned” Troop Cookie Managers.  

Please use this link to register for one of the training 

sessions. https://gsnnj.jotform.com/233203681845961  
 

• Troop Cookie Managers must be registered with a 

background check submitted.  This is a great 

volunteer role for an adult in your troop.  
 

Are all your girls registered?  

Girls must be registered in order to participate in the 

cookie program.  Make sure every girl/adult 

participating in your troop is properly registered by 

viewing your roster in the Volunteer Toolkit (VTK).  
 

To view your roster: 
 

1. Go into your MyGS account.  

2. Click on My Troop(s), then click on your Troop 

number.  

3. The top portion of this page has your troop 

information as well as all leader information.  Scroll 

down. 

4. From here, you can see the girls and adults that 

have registered for the 2024 membership year. 
 

 

Have questions on a registration or need help 

registering? Please contact Customer Care at (973) 248-

8200 or at customercare@gsnnj.org for assistance. 

 

 

 

Need help recruiting 

girls to join your troop? 
 

Contact your Membership 

Recruitment Manager for 

a ‘Join our Troop’ flyer. 

 

https://gsnnj.jotform.com/233203681845961
mailto:customercare@gsnnj.org


 

Have you opened a Troop Bank Account yet?  

Make sure to fill out the Bank JotForm before 

going to the bank. All forms can be found on our 

website here: GSNNJ Forms  
 

• For new bank accounts, click on Bank 

Account/New Bank Account  

 

Have you updated your Troop’s Information? 

Complete the Troop Information Update Form as 

soon as you have determined your troop’s 

meeting day, time, location and/or the number of 

additional girls your troop is open to.   
 

• All new troops are automatically displayed 

in the Participation Catalog with openings 

for up to 12 girls. Submit this form with any 

changes to your troop’s information as 

needed. 

 

Have you seen the information on the Monthly 

Supply Boxes? 

Information on the Daisy Pilot Program and the 

Monthly Supply Boxes can be found on our 

website here: www.gsnnj.org/daisybox   
 

As this is a Pilot Program, some information is 

apt to change and will be updated accordingly. 
 

• For the latest information on the shipping 

schedule and the content of the boxes, 

check out the Box Content and Shipping 

Schedule Chart found in the Monthly 

Supply Box FAQs (Frequently Asked 

Questions) on our website. Use this chart as 

your guide. 

• Check out the additional leader resources 

available to you like the Activity Books for 

Daisies.  

 
 

 

 

 

Camp Registration is open! 

 

Plan for a fun-filled summer of 

outdoor adventure at our 

beautiful Jockey Hollow and Lake 

Rickabear Day Camps. Enjoy a 

variety of activities, including 

swimming lessons, arts and crafts, 

pony pals, and more. Sign up for 

one or more sessions at either 

camp, or spend some time at each. 

Learn more and register today. 

 

Visit our website for Open House 

dates, Information webinars, and 

summer session details: 

www.gsnnj.org/camp 
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